
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 
 

  

Swimmer of the week We have two pupils this week who swam 25 metres.  Well done 

Alfie Howes and Kye Williams. 
 

 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

 Comets 100%     Satellites 98.15%      Endeavour 94.16%      Enterprise 99.15% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.87%  

Whole School Attendance since 5th September 2016 is 96.4% 
 

 
 

Billy Bob Buttons On Tuesday, Billy Bob Buttons, children’s author came into school and 

gave an insight to the children into being a professional writer.  The children were treated 

to a workshop based on planning and capturing their audience and were able to pose 

questions to Billy.  This was followed by a book signing. 
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  Comets – Holly Lewis, Kira Cheng, Orla Scott, Jude Watchorn, Scarlett Southgate,  

         Jake Mason, Thomas Van Dop, Imogen Buckley and Benjamin Ashworth. 

  Satellites – Jessica White, Maggie Clarke, Ashton Applegate, Casey Lewis,  

Alfie Burtenshaw and Juliet Allison. 

 Endeavour – Annabel Blake, Ethan Applegate, Kai Lewis, Kye Williamson, Lily Osborne,         

Lily Garland, Billy Mann, Mary Squires, Lewis Spurdin,  

Dylan Mills, Gabriela Zattini, Sylvie Fallas and Abbi Sadler. 

  Enterprise – Charlie Clarke, Jack Macare-Cook, Nazar Hladkykh, Demi Sadler,  

        Oscar Laws, Phoebe Crowhurst, Leo Scotton and Jessica Leach. 
 

Gold Stars 

Ilyas Lofts, Maggie Clarke, Eleanor Anthony, Morgan Yallop, Poppy Jones, Miracle Joy 

Norman, Orla Scott, Jake Mason, Samuel Leach, Mia Clarke and Max Crowhurst, 

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze – Kai Lewis, Lewis Spurdin and Ella Mai Baylie. Silver – Ethan Applegate. 

Special mention to Lily Osborne who received the Gold Award 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 
 

 



 

House Reward Winners Congratulations to Walstan House winners of the term’s 

House Good Work and Behaviour Award. As their reward, the following children will visit 

Fairhaven Woodland Garden on Monday 20th March.  
 

Juliet Allison, Kyla, Mia and Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett, Dean Cain, Grace and Harry 

Chamberlain, Oliver Courtney, Eva and Jade Dewey, Abram Draper, Nazar Hladkykh, Chloe 

and Toby Kelly, Gyles Harley, Harrison Kerridge, Casey and Kai Lewis, Jake Mason,  

Isabella and Noah McGregor, Dylan Mills, Fletcher and Lily Osborne, Orla Scott, Kye 

Williams, Jessica White and  Gabriela Zattini. 

 
 

 

This week in Endeavour (Year 3) On Tuesday 14th March an excited and curious 

Endeavour class hurried along the A11 to West Stow. What is West Stow you might ask? 

Well West Stow is a village built by archaeologists on the site of an Anglo-Saxon 

settlement. The Romans worked the land here too at one time. The houses have been built 

using clues from the past. We had a really interesting day hunting for historical clues and 

using them to work out mysteries. Endeavour recommends a trip to West Stow to 

everyone!  
 

 

Red Nose Day Friday 24th March We are asking all the children to bring in a plain 

white t-shirt (old or new) from Monday.  During the week the children will be designing 

their own Red Nose inspired t-shirt.  They will also learn about the work of Comic Relief 

and discover some of the children around the world that have been helped by their 

previous fabulous fundraising.  You are invited to purchase a ticket (suggested donation 

£1.00) to come and marvel at the children as they strut their stuff and their fashion 

designs in our very own Bawburgh Catwalk Show at 2.30 p.m. on Red Nose Day.  We look 

forward to seeing you and the designs. 
 

 

 

Keep Fit Please note there will be no Keep Fit afterschool club with Mrs Thompson on 

Monday 20th March. 
 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle Tickets are now on sale at 20p each.  Egg donations are very much 

welcomed and can be brought to Reception at any time.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

The week ahead:  
Monday 20th March - House Reward to Fairhaven Gardens 

Wednesday 22nd March – Health Watch Theatre in school for the afternoon 

Friday 24th March – Red Nose Day. Fashion Show 2.30 p.m. 

Friday 24th March – Satellites Parent Assembly 
 

 


